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SHOWER FACILITIES PROVIDE A REFRESHING
CHANGE AT BRISTOL INTERNATIONAL AIRPORT
Bristol International Airport has introduced refreshing new facilities for passengers flying Business
First with Continental Airlines. Travellers arriving on the transatlantic service from Newark now have
access to on−site executive showers, enabling them to freshen up following the overnight flight from
the US.
The showers (including a facility for passengers with reduced mobility) are conveniently located in
the terminal building and stocked with luxury Temple Spa products.

Passengers can pre−arrange use of the showers at the time of booking or during the flight to Bristol.
Previously such facilities were only available off−site in partnership with a local hotel.

Jason Wescott, Head of Sales at Bristol International Airport, said:

�Many business passengers arrive from New York and head straight to morning meetings across
Bristol and the South West. The shower facilities mean that they can now arrive refreshed and firing
on all cylinders.�

As well as access to the new showers, Continental�s Business First passengers also receive free
car parking in reserved spaces close the terminal, fast−track security and access to the business
lounge at Bristol International.

Bristol International�s executive showers are exclusively available to Continental passengers, but
could be rolled out to those travelling with other airlines in the coming months subject to customer
demand.

Ends

For further information please contact:

James Gore, Bristol International Airport, 01275 475447
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